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This change in our voting process would negatively impact our ability to easily submit 

our choices. Why would we want to make it harder for all our citizens to vote? We 

have adapted this mailing process to make it easier for ALL citizens to vote, and 

removing this access is a clear attack on voting rights. Do not take away this process 

for us.  


